100 Years ago in The American Mathematical Monthly

The International Commission on the Teaching of Mathematics has recently issued, through the Bureau
of Education at Washington, an important bulletin on the teaching of elementary and secondary mathemat-
ics in all the leading countries of the world. This bulletin, No. 45, 1914, was prepared by J. C. BROWN, and
sets forth the nature of the mathematics taught in every school year, from the first through the twelfth, in
the standard type of school. It should be in the hands of every teacher of mathematics, and may be secured
by addressing the United States Commissioner of Education, Washington, D.C.

Excerpted from “Notes and News” 22 (1915) 245-250.



